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TO:  Staff Senate 

FROM: Pauline Palko 

DATE:  January 8, 2015 

SUBJECT: Minutes of the December 10, 2014 Meeting 
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Communications —Mr. Murphy reminded us of the Vice Presidential Forum that is 

scheduled for February 26, 2015 and asked if the Social Events Committee would help 

by managing RSVPs and Catering. Ms. Freeman agreed to do so. 

Social Events — Ms. Freeman stated that we have over 900 pairs of socks and have 

exceeded the mission for the sock drive. She also mentioned that her committee will 

meet to decide how to use the money taken into the accounting fund. She reminded us 

to RSVP for the Christmas Luncheon and to have a list of contents on the basket.  

Recognition and Excellence — Ms. Notarianni reminded us that Spirit Award 

nominations are due on December 22, as are Sursum Corda nominations. 

Items from the Floor: 

Mr. Barrett asked what the next step would be for the Wellness Report. Mr Wetherell 

responded that we would send the report out to senators again prior to the next meeting 


